
My name is Ms. Penn and I am so excited to be

your 1st grade teacher this year. We are going 

to do many FUN things, and of course we will 

learn a lot! I hope you all had a wonderful 

summer and are ready to get back to school!

This is my 8th year teaching. For 5 years I 

taught Kindergarten and since then I taught 1st 

Grade for 2 years. You all were just Kindergartners and I am so excited 

to be a part of your continued learning. First grade is such a special 

year! 

I can't wait to learn all about your favorite things and find out what 
you enjoy doing in your free time. I am looking forward to meeting 
you in person very soon! It is going to be a successful year!
 

Colors: Orange and Green

Season: Fall

Food: Pizza and Sushi

Book: Where the Wild Things Are

Hobbies: Reading and exercising

Things to do: Spending time with my family and new 

husband!

Ms.Penn

A few of my favorite things:


